
On behalf of myself and my neighbors, I would like to recognize and acknowledge Cindy Stewart for her 
assistance in helping us to get Comcast and WOW Internet Services to reroute their cables in our 
subdivision. 
 
DTE upgraded our electrical service and installed a new transformer, poles and wires.  Despite our 
efforts, we were having difficulty getting the internet providers to move their wires to the new poles.  Their 
wires have been draped across my neighbor’s roof, which has been a source of irritation. 
 
Thanks to Cindy's assistance both cable services have responded.  WOW has already moved their 
cables to the new poles and Comcast is on site today moving their lines.  Cindy was very responsive to 
our request for help and was instrumental in getting this done.   We sincerely appreciate her help.  Thank 
you! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Mike Brewer 
 


